STAPLE HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL



Page Road, Staple Hill, Bristol. BS16 4NE Tel: 01454 867240 Fax: 01454 867241 E-mail: enquiries@staplehillschool.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Mr R. Newman

Headteacher: Mrs S Boult

Learning together to make a positive difference

5th September 2022

OFSTED Judgement

Dear Families,

We are delighted to write to confirm the outcome of our OFSTED inspection in June. The school was visited over two days, and inspectors watched lessons, spoke with leaders, teachers and pupils, looked at the children's learning and asked for parents' views. Inspectors then evaluated the evidence they collected against the OFSTED framework and judged that **Staple Hill is a GOOD school in all areas.**

This change in OFSTED grade to good represents a lot of hard work by staff and governors and, of course, the children who were ambassadors for our school throughout. We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Boult and her team for their relentless drive to make Staple Hill the best school it can be. We would also like to thank all parents who spoke with the inspectors and those who gave their feedback through the parent view, the inspectors were overwhelmed by your positive comments and praise for our school; thank you.

We are so pleased and proud that OFSTED recognised how hard our children work, how keen they are to learn, how well they behave and approach their learning and how well they care for each other. We are so very proud of them all.

Of course, our work is not finished, and we will continue to work hard to continue to improve and strive to make Staple Hill Primary School the best school it can be.

We are extremely proud of our school, and from your feedback, we know that you are too.

Kind regards

Mr R Newman Mr L Hammond Mr S Riches Executive Headteacher Chair of Governors Chair of Governors







Website: www.staplehillschool.co.uk
Twitter: @staplehillps & @eyfsStapleHill